
WALK FOR TIMOR

'We walk in solidarity with the people of Timor 

Leste'

After the Regional Mass on 

Wednesday August 15, students from the 

3 Catholic Schools in the South East will 

participate in the “Walk for Timor” around the 

perimeter of the school grounds. 

Students are asked to contribute a 

Gold Coin donation that will be collected by 

homegroup teachers prior to the mass. 

The walk symbolises the importance of ‘walking’ to the Timorese 

people who walk each day to collect water, to source food, to 

seek medical treatment and  to attend school. 


